
 
ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 

Circular No.135 (23-24) 

4th December, 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Brothers’ Mock Interview for selected S6 Students 

In order to help our students to have a better understanding on themselves and prepare for their 

university application, we are going to organise a brothers’ mock interview for selected S6 students on 

16th December, 2023. Details of the event are as follows: 

 

Date 16th December,2023 (Saturday) 

Time 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Venue St. Louis School campus 

 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Careers Teacher Mr. LAU Yu Hang at 2546-0117. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mr. LAU Yu Hang) 

for Principal 
 


